From: Jaideep Menon <menon7jc@gmail.com>
Date: 29 September 2023 at 2:28:06 PM IST
To: doctorsoumya <doctorsoumya@yahoo.com>

Dear Dr Soumya,
Heartfelt condolences. God give you and family the mental strength to ride through these testing times.

My father Dr C Gangadharan too served long years in CRRI where your father was early in his career | believe.

You have done your father proud | believe and have an onerous task in hand living upto the rich legacy that he has bestowed
upon you and the country at large.

God bless you
sincerely
Jaideep

Dr Jaideep C Menon
Adult Cardiology and Public health
Amrita Institute, Kochi



